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Hello everyone, 

This week the children have been using Palm drills to drill holes in conkers to make 
necklaces and cars. They have been gathering Autumn flowers and grasses from the 
Fairy Garden to create a large weaving at the front of the Nursery. Thank you to 
everyone who has been conker hunting for us, the children have loved using the 
conkers in their play – transporting, rolling, pretending they are chocolates! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been having circle times with the children to talk about how we can 
feel happy and safe at Mells Nursery. After lots of discussion the children have helped 
to make a recipe book called – ‘Our Happy and Safe Recipe book’ . The children helped 
to decide what ingredients we would need. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Happy and Safe Recipe  

• Use kind words 
• Use walking feet inside 
• Use little voices inside 
• Use listening ears 
• Use gentle hands 

Pumpkin Parties – NEXT WEEK 

This week we have been reading a Peter 
Rabbit pumpkin story and at the end 

they have a pumpkin party. The 
children have decided that they would 
like a pumpkin party too! So, next week 
we will be doing all things pumpkin – 

carving, rolling, cooking, hammering etc. 

If the children would like, they can 
come dressed in orange or bring in a 

pumpkin or anything pumpkin themed.  

 

Nursery Fees instalment reminder 

For those of you paying your fees in 
instalments, the 2nd payment is due 
by 20th October please. 


